

Thanks to the generous support of the Madison Community, Madison School District opened its 527-seat Performing Arts Center in the fall of 2013.

Since that time, the Madison Performing Arts Center has been the site of many performances, meetings, and community events.

Individuals, families, businesses, and organizations are invited to show their support for the Madison Performing Arts Center with an inscribed name plate placed on an auditorium seat.

Please consider naming a seat for yourself, in honor of a loved one, or to advertise your business or organization.

PRICING:

Lower Section: \$250 per seat or \$1000 for five seats

Upper Section: \$200 per seat or \$1000 for six seats

Please print information clearly.			
Donor name:		Phone number:	
Address:		Email address:	
Number of seats:	Lower section:	Upper section:	Total:
Engraving desired; limited to 36 letters and spaces:			